
Success Story 
08/10 – Leon County 
 
An AMBER Alert was issued for a 14-month-old child who was abducted by the mother's boyfriend 
after a violent confrontation. A citizen who saw the AMBER Alert on television noticed the suspect and 
the child at a restaurant and notified police of their whereabouts.  
 
If you have any questions about the Florida AMBER Plan, please contact MEPIC at 1-888-
356-4774. 
 


